
Hello all! Now that progress reports are out, if you 
ever have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to contact me. I am introducing our “Un-

homework” policy this week and will be sending home 
more information in your child’s folder. 

September 12th: Book Fair Starts

September 14th – 16th: Read with 
Grandparents

September 14th- ELL Parent Night 
at Blair 

If you or anyone you know has some 
time to spare during the day and 

would like to come help in our 
classroom we would greatly 

appreciate it! I will be sending home 
parent volunteer forms this week in 

your child’s folder.

Writing: 
Our writing is working in 

conjunction with reading this 
week- we are learning how to 

write narrative pieces as well as 
introducing our “word work” time 

(spelling and phonics).
Reading: 

We are building upon the concept

of “mental pictures” when we 
read as well as the components of 

a narrative piece.
Math: 

We are learning how to draw 
pictorial representations of 

numbers, their number names, 
and the expanded forms of 

words. 


